From: Janelle Huserik

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Oppose HB 4109
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 2:50:09 PM

Dear Chair Salinas,

Please vote no on HB 4109. It will take away another valuable tool for us farmers to remain competitive in today's
environment of little margin. I urge you to oppose HB 4109 and allow ODA's regulatory process to move forward.

Sincerely,

Janelle Huserik

25375 NE Wapato School Rd
Gaston, OR 97119
huserik@hotmail.com
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